Girraween Public School
Bando Road, Girraween, NSW, 2145.

(Ph) 9631 3650 - 9631 9632 (Fax) 9896 3392 (Email) girraween-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

9 March 2021

School Photographs 2021

Dear parents

School photos have been scheduled to take place in Week 9 of this term:
Tuesday 23 March and Wednesday 24 March, 2021

Each student will receive a photo envelope, where you can select from a range of packs and extras. All
envelopes are to be placed in the money box at the front office with the correct money, no change will
be given. Please return all envelopes even if you are not purchasing photos.

Payment options include:
¢ Online payments through The School Photographer’s website. See form/envelope for details.
Please note no online payments can be made to the school website.
e Cash payment before, or on, the relevant photo day. EXACT cash is required as no change can
be given.

Photos will be held on two consecutive days as follows:
o K-2 students, including K-2R: Tuesday 23 March, 2021 (Term 1 Week 9)
e Year 3-6 students, 3-6C and 2-6G and siblings: Wednesday 24 March, 2021 (Term 1 Week 9)

Sibling envelopes can be collected from the office.

Please ensure that your child arrives to school on time, in full school summer uniform.

Yours sincefely,
Mr Glenn’ Walker Mr Mitch Hutchinson
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